
 

 

Cessation of Foreign Currency Demand Draft 

 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

 

Starting from 1 July 2018, HSBC Amanah will no longer issue foreign currency demand drafts. 

Instead, you can take advantage of two faster and more convenient options to transfer money 

globally.  

 

1. Telegraphic Transfer 

With HSBC Amanah’s Telegraphic Transfer, you can take advantage of competitive 

foreign exchange rates and make transfers in-branch or online instantly anywhere, 

anytime. 

 

2. Global Views and Global Transfers 

Available in HSBC Amanah’s Premier and Advance customers through Personal 

Internet Banking, Global Views and Global Transfers allows you to view and transfer 

money between your HSBC Amanah accounts worldwide.  

 

 

Thank you.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


